
Crook County is currently seeking applicants for an open position on the Natural 
Resource Advisory Committee. If you are interested in applying for this board, please 
stop by the County Commissioner’s Office located at 300 NE 3rd Street, Prineville, OR, 
or email Breyanna.cupp@crookcountyor.gov for an application. You can also visit our 
website at https://co.crook.or.us/bc to download an application. Applicants are 
required to submit the specific application form along with two signed and dated letters 
of recommendation. Deadline to receive applications is 4:00 pm on Thursday, 
November 6, 2025.   
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